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e-newsletter of The Diving Museum, No2 Battery, Stokes Bay, Gosport, PO12 2QU  

    That’s All Folks, for 2016! 
We are now closed to visitors until next Easter 2017. It has been wonderful, for us 

guides at the Diving Museum, meeting you, sharing our enthusiasm for Diving and answering your 

questions. We hope you enjoyed your visits. We will be spending the winter making sure our 

exhibits are bright and shiny for when you come again at Easter. 

This is what we plan for next year: 

 
Underwater 2017 Art Exhibition Call for Artists Go to: 

http://www.thehds.com/product/underwater-2017-art-exhibition/ or contact 

art@divingmuseum.co.uk for information 

Junior Diving Historians Come back in 2017 with your logbook for a FREE entry and 

mind-buzzing challenges.  

The Diving Museum will be open 11am to 4pm on Saturdays, Sundays and Bank Holidays 

in 2017. 

Website:  www.thehds.com/museum/    www.facebook.com/thedivingmuseum  

   www.twitter.com/diving_museum   

Email: museumdevelopment@thehds.com   to add your email address for e-newsletters, to cancel or for 

enquiries  

The Diving Museum is an outreach project of the Historical Diving Society HDS and run entirely by volunteers. 
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